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City of Montgomery
City Council Special Session
2022-2026 Strategic Planning Retreat

August 27, 2021
Staff Present Council Members Present
Brian Riblet, City Manager Chris Dobrozsi, Mayor
Tracy Henao, Asst. City Manager/ Acting Comm. Dev. Dir. Craig Margolis, Vice Mayor
John Crowell, Police Chief Lee Ann Bissmeyer
Gary Heitkamp, Public Works Director Mike Cappel
Katie Smiddy, Finance Director Ron Messer
Paul Wright, Fire Chief Lynda Roesch
Matthew Vanderhorst, Community and Information Serv. Dir. Ken Suer

Amy Frederick, Community and Engagement Coordinator
Connie Gaylor, Clerk of Council

Ali Miller-Bultman Fire Lieutenant

Melissa Hays, Code and Compliance Officer

Julie Machon, Recreation Director

Derek Morgan, Finance Specialist

Julie Prickett, Human Resource Manager Guest and Resident
Mike Rogers, Public Works Supervisor Steve Uckotter

Ben Shapiro, Asst. Fire Chief

TJ Shreve, Police Sergeant

Greg Vonden Benken, Asst. Police Chief
Mike Young, Fire Fighter

Council and Staff convened at the Montgomery Assembly of God located at 7950 Pfeiffer Road with Mayor
Dobrozsi presiding at 1:00 p.m. to conduct the 2022-2026 Strategic Planning Retreat.

ROLL CALL

As all Council Members were present a motion to dispense of roll call was made by Mr. Cappel. Mrs. Bissmeyer
seconded. City Council unanimously agreed.

NEW BUSINESS

Mayor Dobrozsi explained that this Special Session of City Council was being held to begin the work of planning the
2022-2026 Strategic Plan. He thanked all Council and Staff for coming to contribute to the planning of the next five-
year strategic plan that Council and Staff use as a roadmap in the planning and development of the upcoming five
years, He stated that this process has been utilized for the past 20 years and has been a large part of the success of
the City in achieving the milestone goals that it has in the past.

Mayor Dobrozsi welcomed Management Partners staff who were there to facilitate the planning process. Those
representing Management Partners were Amy Paul, Jacquelyn McCray, Sam Lieberman, Jan Goldstein and Sydney
Bannister.

Through the facilitation of Management Partners, City Council and staff reviewed the Environmental Scan, Citizens
Survey and comments collected by U.C. to discuss and create a draft 2022-2026 Strategic Plan.

Mayor Dobrozsi stated that, as done in the past, the Special Session would be adjourned, and the group would meet
again the next morning to finish the work on the 2022-2026 Strategic Plan draft. He asked for a motion of

adjournment.
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Mr. Messer moved to adjourn. Mr. Cappel seconded. City Council unanimously agreed.

The Special Session of Council adjourned at 5:12 p.m. W
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